
 

 
 

CS/hr/Y10 Parents’ Information Evening  

7th May 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents(s)/Guardian(s), 
 

Y10 PARENTS’ INFORMATION EVENING 

We would like to invite you to a Year 10 parents’ information evening to be held on Thursday 6th 
June 2024.  This will be in the school hall from 6:30pm – 8:00pm.  We will aim to finish before 
8:00pm but the evening will not run any later than this time. 

The focus for this evening is to assist you in supporting your child as the demands of GCSEs 
increase and they move towards Year 11.  We will share with you some practical steps and 
methods to help you guide your child through regular, focused revision as well as ideas about how 
students can make the most of their final school year.  This evening will follow a morning of 
similar focus for Year 10 students, on Wednesday 5th June 2024, led by the senior leadership 
team. 

We are very aware your children did not experience the formal process of Year 6 SATS and thus 
their GCSEs will be the first public exams they will sit.  We hope to be able to provide you with 
knowledge, advice and support to navigate this challenge. 

Should you have any questions, please do contact myself, or Ms B Sealey (Head of Year) at school. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Mrs C Slattery 
Deputy Headteacher 

 


